
 

JAPAN RADIO CO., LTD. 
1021 SW KLICKITAT WAY BLDG. D, SUITE 101 

SEATTLE, WA 98134  PHONE:  (206) 654-5644/FAX:  (206) 654-5697 
 TO:  Federal Communications Commission FR: Eric D'Ancicco 
 DEPT: OET Equipment Authorization DATE:  June 15, 2006 

ATTN:  Steven Dayhoff NO. OF PAGES:  1 
 Cc: Cc:   
 
FCC ID:  CKEJUE33 
731 #:      EA431554 
 
Correspondence Re: 30908 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are formally requesting that the FCC defer this application so that we may have more time to 
gather the information that you have requested. 
 
In order to comply with your requests outlined in the correspondence referenced above, it will be 
necessary for us to retest our unit to comply with certain parts of the CFR. 
 
Once we gather the required information, we will immediately upload the information to the FCC 
website and advise you that our submissions have been completed. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Eric D'Ancicco 
Service Coordinator & Product Support 
ericd@jrcamerica.com 
206-654-5644  XT 1100 
206-654-5697  FAX 
 


